
 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 20th March 2020 

Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 We would like to inform you that Mrs Higgitt will be 

retiring at the end of this term. After Easter, Miss 

Bradley will be teaching the Town children on a 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs Twilley will 

continue to teach the children on a Thursday and 

Friday. Mrs Higgitt has been such a valued member of 

our team and we will all miss her greatly but we wish her 

the best of luck in her retirement. To ensure a smooth 

transition and hand over, Miss Bradley is currently 

spending four days a week with the Town class getting 

to know them and their individual needs. She is very 

much looking forward to teaching the children 

throughout the summer term and we know that you will 

give her your full support.  

 We are asking parents to leave their child at the door 

and we will support them with putting away their bags, 

coats and water bottles.  

 We have set up some online learning for you to do at 

home. Please go to the following website: 

sites.google.com/coppice.worcs.sch.uk/coppice.  

 We have sent home a ‘home project’. Please see the 

sheet and resources provided in your child’s book bag 

for further instructions.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This week: 

 We have looked at different 
shapes and tried to find 
squares and talked about how 
each side is the same length.  

 

 We have been practicing trying 
to draw triangles and squares.  

 

 We have been practicing 
counting syllables with claps for 
different words.  

 

 We have learnt about doctors, 
thank you to our visitors who 
came to talk about their role 
being a nurse and a 
physiotherapist.   
 
 
 

 

Birthdays: 

Happy Birthday to Jamie!  


